
 

 
 

 
Date:  10-27-2015             From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 

                                                                                                                                 (707) 268-3641 

 

           

Subject:  Attempted Homicide                 Case: 2015-05151 

 

 

On 10-26-2015 at 11:42 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a report that a 45 year old 

male victim had been shot several times while driving his vehicle on Pine Creek Road, Hoopa. The victim 

was transported to the Hoopa Ambulance Center in Hoopa by friends. The victim was then transported to 

a local hospital by ambulance. The victim is currently listed in stable condition 

 

The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is currently on Pine Creek Road attempting to locate the area that 

the shooting occurred. At this time there are no suspects associated with this incident. The Sheriff’s 

Office is asking for the public’s help in this investigation. 

 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

 

 
 

         

Mike Downey, Sheriff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


